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July 10, 2003 

M.E.W. Enterprises 
C/o Jim Pierce 
200 West First Street, Suite 859 
Roswell, New Mexico 88203 

Re: Administrative Application for Water Flood Expansion 
Twin Lakes San Andres Unit defined by 
Division Hearing Order R-8611 as amended 
Wells 302, 326, and 333 
Chaves County, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Pierce: 

The New Mexico Oil Conservation Division (Division) received your application June 
23, 2003. On June 24, 2003, the Division mailed a letter requesting additional 
information, including the request to post notice ofthe application in the local newspaper. 
A copy of this request letter is attached. 

To date the Division has not received a reply to the request letter and has not received a 
copy of the notice posted in the newspaper. 

Your application is being returned to you pending completion of the items in the request 
letter. Please re-apply administratively as needed. 

I f l can be of further assistance, please call (505) 476-3448. 

Sincerely, 

es Jr. PE 

cc: Oil Conservation Division — Artesia 
attachment 
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